
YEAR 1 - SPRING TERM 2025
C U R R I C U L U M  N E W S

Homework 

Welcome back to school! I hope you had a lovely Christmas holiday.
 

Please find below a summary for the term ahead. Hopefully, you find this letter informative;
please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

I have included a summary of the topics that the children will be covering this term. If you
would like any guidance about how you can help your child at home, please feel free to get in
touch via info@dormansland.surrey.sch.uk with the subject ‘FAO Miss Burton/Mrs. Wadey’.
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to the term ahead full of marvellous

learning experiences!

Overview of term

Diary Dates 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL
UNIFORM IS LABELLED

All children will have their login details for the online
learning in their reading diaries. 

Reading:
Regular reading practise at home is so important for
developing confidence in reading. Please read with
your child for 5-10 minutes daily. This can be in their

physical book or using their online library in Bug
Club. Please make a note of reading in the reading

diary.  
Home Learning Grids:

There is a new home learning grid in yours child’s
homework book. These are optional and to be

completed at a time to suit your family throughout
the term. Your child must place their homework

book in the homework tray and then they will share
their homework when we can.  This learning will be

celebrated with stickers. 
                                  Spellings:

This term we are starting spelling homework.
Spellings will be given out on a Fridays in the
spelling book and available on ED SHED. 

Logins will be sent home in the yellow reading
record.

The spelling test will be the following Thursday. 
Please practise these spellings at home. 

Spelling books must be brought in on Thursdays for
the weekly test.

These will be marked and returned on Fridays.

16th January - Vet visit
24th February - STEM Week
6th March - World Book day

18th March - Parents Evening (online) 
20th March - Parents Evening (in

person
25th March  - Drusilla’s Visit

PE

PE is on Mondays and Fridays.
 Children need to have shorts, house t-shirt,

trainers (please regularly check they fit),
tracksuit bottoms if they wish.
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